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To: Presidents of New Jersey Institutions of Higher Education 
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Date: August 20, 2025 
Subject:  2nd Annual AAUA Conference at Montclair State University 

  

 
The American Association of University Administrators (AAUA) will host their 2nd annual 
conference at Montclair State University from October 20-22, 2025. The theme of the 
conference is “Navigating the Storms: Leadership in Times of Campus Climate Crises.” 
Information about the event and registration details can be found here. Early registration ends on 
September 1, 2025. 
 
We encourage college and university leaders to share this opportunity with their leadership team 
and/or other institutional representatives that may be interested to attend. 
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